
To Canadian Securities Commission, John Stevenson, Honorable Iris Evans, 
 
I received an information flier from Olympia Trust regarding the proposed changes - ie 
the requirement of detailed financial information being required before I can make 
investments - that I may not be "allowed to make the investment at all" - but there was no 
explanation about what might be the indications which would disallow one - can more 
details be provided?  
 
I don't know whether  I need to be alarmed or not. I don't like the idea of having to 
disclose everything to anyone - but let me understand how this information would be 
used, and then I can comment. 
 
Betsy Mustard 

Physiotherapist 

 

403 282-6598 
betsymustard@shaw.ca


